
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS

If you experience an overflow or back up of a sewage disposal system or storm water system, you must file a written claim with
the Northville Township Department of Public Services within 45 days after the overflow or backup was discovered.  Notice
should be mailed to:

Northville Township
Department of Public Services
44405 Six Mile Road
Northville, Michigan 48168- 9670

Failure to provide the written notice will prevent recovery of damages.  Contact the Department of Public Services at (248) 348-
5820 for assistance immediately upon discovery of an overflow or backup.

Marjorie F. Banner, Clerk
Charter Township of Northville
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